
 

1. GIVING ENVELOPES must be received by December 31 to be credited toward 2024 contributions.  

2. SISTERHOOD MORNING CUP is Saturday, January 11 at 10:00 a.m.  All women of Tabernacle are encouraged to 
attend. 

3. AUXILIARY DAY is Sunday, January 19. 

4. The EUMBA WOMEN’S ADMINISTRATIVE KICKOFF will be held on Saturday, January 25, 2025, at Friendship 
Missionary Baptist Church, located at 1775 W. Broad Street.  The theme is "Women Changing and Transforming 
through Prayer."  The event will begin at 8:30 a.m.; registration is $25.00 per person.   

5. BLANKET DRIVE — The EUMBA Women’s Auxiliary is collecting blankets to be distributed to the homeless on 
January 25.  To contribute, please place your blanket(s) in the designated box in the gallery by January 19.  Let’s 
work together to reach the goal of 1,000 blankets for the homeless.  

6. The NEW CHURCH SECURITY SYSTEM is now active, and new fobs have been issued.  If you need access to the 
church outside of regular hours, please be sure to coordinate with your Deacon.  Should you have any questions, 
feel free to reach out to your Deacon for assistance.  

7. IS YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION UP TO DATE?  Please help us keep our records current by notifying the church 
office at 614-253-6707 if you have:  

 ● Moved or relocated 
 ● Changed your home or mobile phone number 
 ● No longer have a home phone 
 ● Updated your email address 
 ● Transferred your membership to another church 
 ● Changed your name (e.g., due to marriage or divorce) 

8. The EUMBA MARY L. MYERS RETREAT will be held April 24-26, 2025, at Deer Creek Lodge & Conference Center.  A 
non-refundable deposit of $100 per person is due with registration.  For more information, please grab a flyer and 
registration form from the information station in the gallery. 

9. Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate).  Please report 
updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office.  The deacons deliver communion to 
the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month.  If you would like the deacons to visit you or a loved one, 
please call the church office and leave a message.  

10. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

As the calendar turns to another year, may 

you be filled with the hope that comes 

from knowing God is in control.   


